
 

Meeting Thursdays 12.30 for 12.50pm at North Leagues Club, Abbot St Cammeray.  
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Board Members for Rotary year 2022-2023 
 

President:  Geoff Pritchard  OAM  Secretary:  Toni Field  OAM   Treasurer:  Ross Waugh 
Administration:  Denis Booth   Foundation:  John Taylor 

Community Service:  Peter Lulic  International Service: Samantha Lee & JiJi Lee,   
Youth Counsellor, Youth Service:  David Field  Public Relations:  Ross Waugh 

Vocational Service:  Peter Fitzgerald  Membership & Speaker Program:  Geoff Pritchard  OAM   
District Conference/Verification Officer:  Denis Booth   Bulletin Editor:  Mal Sharpe  

Acknowledgement of Country. 

The Rotary Club of North Sydney acknowledges the Cammeraygal people on 
whose land we meet each week and continues to foster friendship and service to 
the community. We pay our respect to past and present elders and emerging. 

“For Good Food, Good Fellowship and 
the Opportunity to serve through 

Rotary, we give thanks”.  

 www.facebook.com/rotarynorthsydney/ 

 

President’s Message:   

 
President Geoff & Joan are enjoying a well earned 
break by spending time on the high seas on a suit-
ably sized ship sailing the southern parts of Aus-
tralian and across the Great Australian Bight to 
Fremantle. They return in two weeks.  

 

Last week's guest speakers, our own Toni & David 
Field, were able to enlighten us on their recent 
holiday to Hawaii,  linking up with daughter Emily 
& husband Dan and their children, to enjoy each 
other's company at this idyllic holiday destina-
tion.  

The grandchildren having spent time at Aspen 
prior to their meeting up in Hawaii had to adjust 
from snow skis to surfboarding but this didn't 
seem to be any problem. Young Charlie even 
found fame by landing a marlin of some size, 
deep sea fishing being one of many of the family's 
holiday pursuits. 

http://www.facebook.com/rotarynorthsydney/


Presidents Message Continued.. 

Toni & David enjoyed some peace and quiet around the pool and dining out at the various restau-
rants.  An expensive part of the world for a holiday historically and from all accounts nothing has 
changed.   

 

I can report that Pig on a Spit held last Saturday at Fern Valley Ranch Somersby was an unqualified 
success.  Our thanks go to the Lee family for hosting this wonderful International Fundraiser event. 
A full report in next  week's COGS. 

 

For this Thursday's meeting we will hear from JT on the 2022-23 Sydney to Hobart and an update 
on Sailability. 

 

Cheers 

PP Denis 



Upcoming Events for your Diary  

Date Front Desk & Room Set Up  Attendance  Required from 12:00pm 

 Meetings at Norths 

  

Date Speaker Subject 

   

16th February John Taylor Latest on Sailability & the recent Sydney-Hobart 
race 

18th February Crows Nest Markets  

23rd February No Meeting  

Date Birthdays Date Anniversaries 

    

1st February David Field   

10th February Toni Field   



Visitors & Apologies for 9th February 2023 

  

Guest Speaker: 

 

 

Guests: 

Nil 

 

Zoom: 

 

 

Honorary Member: 

 

 

 

Apologies: 

 

Philip Brook 

Jiji Lee 

Samantha Lee 

Geoff Pritchard 

Mal Sharpe 

John Taylor  

 

We are grateful to: Rotary Club of North Sydney Supporters 

Crows Nest Markets  

Saturday  18th February 

Start Time 10am  

See you there! 


